
PSLU Committee 

From: 	 Arthur Otani <artotani91355@yahoo.com> 
Sent: 	 Tuesday, May 19, 2020 8:09 PM 
To: 	 PSLU Committee 
Cc: 	 Marsha Otani 
Subject: 	 wetland property at 1488 S. Kihei Rd 

We are AGAINST this Change in Zoning re: Sujata Bhatia's overreach for a SUBDIVISION on the 
wetland property at 1488 S. Kihei Rd 
Wetlands constitute a vital component of our ecosystem and once developed, they will be lost 
forever. 
There are numerous other plots of normal, arid land that can be developed for human habitation if the 
need arises. 
This plot and other important wetlands should be preserved in their natural state. 
Sincerely, 
Arthur Otani, MD 
Marsha Otani 
Kai Ani Village 
Kihei, Maui, HI 96753-5818 
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